
 

 

Notice: Imbalance Return Eliminated 
 

January 31, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Due to expected cold weather this weekend, effective Sunday, February 3 until further notice, 
Imbalance Return in the Lower Mainland and the Interior will be reduced to zero.   
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at TransportationServices@fortisbc.com or call 
the Hotline at 604-592-7799. 
 
All information postings are located in the news flash section of our web site: 
https://www.fortisbc.com/services/commercial-industrial-services/resources-for-gas-
marketers/transportation-gas-marketer-resources 
 
Thanks, 
 
Transportation Services 
FortisBC Energy Inc. 
604-592-7799 
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